Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Hey, Eva <Eva.Hey@stantec.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 4:08 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: FW: Case RO3224, Chevron 306799: 5815 Market St, Oakland, CA
Attachments: DIR_L_2017-06-22.pdf

Hi Keith,

Carryl MaclLeod of Chevron has recently transferred this project to Stantec and | will be the Stantec PM. The
groundwater sampling was recently conducted and we are starting the data evaluation and report
preparation. | will give you a call next week to discuss the June 22, 2017 directive letter.

Regards,

Eva

Geologic Consultant

Stantec

1340 Treat Boulevard Suite 300, Walnut Creek CA 94597-7966
Phone: (925) 296-2101

Cell: (925) 464-6961

Eva.Hey@stantec.com

I

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with
Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately.

"ﬂ Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: MaclLeod, Carryl G

Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 4:11 PM

To: Keith Nowell (keith.nowell@acgov.org) <keith.nowell@acgov.org>
Cc: Zuo, Gigi <JZUO@chevron.com>

Subject: Case RO3224, Chevron 306799: 5815 Market St, Oakland, CA

Mr. Nowell,

Per our conversation this week, Chevron Environmental Management Company (CEMC) received the attached letter on
Monday July 24 from Mr. Watrous-Geyliger, who represents the property owners. | have been assigned this case and
will need to bring my consultant onboard. In addition, due to the age of the case, | will be requesting files from off-site
to determine historical conditions and layout of tanks onsite.

As no groundwater has been conducted in 11 years, current conditions are unknown. Therefore, CEMC respectfully
requests that the Data Gap Investigation Plan and Focused Site Conceptual Model be placed on temporary hold until we
have had the opportunity to investigation the well network, and collect a round or two of samples to establish a
technical baseline for further evaluation.



Please let me know if this is an acceptable path for you. We can provide an update by October 13, 2017 on the current
status of our evaluation and our proposed next steps.

Kind regards,

Carryl MacLeod
Project Manager
cmacleod@chevron.com

Chevron Environmental Management Company
Marketing Business Unit

6001 Bollinger Canyon Road

San Ramon, CA 94583

Tel +1 925 842 3201

Mobile +1 925 548 6572
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